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April 16, 2014 

 

 

Bonnie Barlage and Alex Eaton 

EIG Property Mgmt 

2531 Marshall St NE 

Minneapolis MN 55418 

 

VIA EMAIL:  bbarlage@EIGPM.com and alex@eigpm.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 703 Bedford Street 

 

Dear Ms. Barlage and Mr. Eaton: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 15, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal in the above-

referenced matter and that it remains a vacant building category 2 and that the owner(s) will need 

to obtain a code compliance inspection to make the repairs on the building.  

 

If you or the owner wishes to contest further, the City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for 

Wednesday, May 7, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Matt Dornfeld (email) 

 Tom Friel (email) 
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